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Date: 22-12-2016 

Notice 

Respected Awardees, 

Due to some technical problems, the Award Ceremony which was planning to 

organise in Bangalore on 8
th

 January 2017 has been postponed.  

However, the Award Ceremony is not compulsory and the Awards will be sent 

through speed post by 31
st

 December 2016 to complete the process as per the 

primary notification. 

 

 

Director (R&D) 


